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Dear Parents, 

                                                                      

Nationally Consistent Collection of Data 

Our school is part of a national project about students with disability and/or learning difficulties. 
 

I have been asked to provide data about the number and learning needs of children at our school. The name 

of the school and the name of the students will not be reported.  Information about the different types of 

needs and the programs and resources the school uses to overcome barriers and support children with  

special educational needs will be collected. 
 

I believe it is important to contribute to this because it will help Governments and the Department of  

Education develop better policies that acknowledge the level of resources needed in schools to meet the 

needs of all students in Western Australia. 
 

If you would like to learn more about the Nationally Consistent Collection of Data for School Students with  

Disability you can find information on this website:   

http://det.wa.edu.au/supportfroschools 
 

P&CñNew President  

Congratulations to Ash Best who was voted in as President last Friday. Iõm confident that the organisation will 

continue to flourish under Ashõs leadership and management. 
 

My thanks to Leanne Withers for all her work in Term 1 during her time as President and the time generously 

given to the school as Secretary of the P&C last year. Leanne is a strong supporter of our school who has had 

to resign due to family circumstances.   
 

Canberra Study Tour 
 

The audience sat enthralled on Friday as our year six students shared the many 

highlights of their trip to Canberra.  Thank you to the year six parents and P&C 

who help make this happen to ensure that children at Golden Bay Primary 

School are given the best opportunities to learn. 
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SCHOOL NOTICE BOARD  

 

 

 

TERM DATES 2017 

 

Term 2 

Wednesday 26 AprilñFriday 30 June 

Term 3 

Tuesday 18 JulyñFriday 22 September 

Term 4 

Tuesday 10 October ðThursday 14 December 

 

Public Holidays 

5 JuneñWestern Australian Day 

 

SCHOOL DEVELOPMENT DAYS: 

  

17 July 

9 October 

15 December 

(No students on these days) 

SCHOOL HOURS AND BREAK TIMES 
 

        School Commences     8.40am 
 

        Lunch  Announcements       10.50ñ11.00am 
 

        Lunch Break      11.00ñ11.30am 
 

         Afternoon Recess     1.30pmñ1.45pm 
 

         End of School Day    2.45pm 

School Website:  

www.goldenbayps.wa.edu.au   

VERY IMPORTANT - School Car Parks  
 

We are very fortunate to have a total of 96 car parking bays 

for parents and visitors in the Tangadee Road and Arizona 

Parade car parks down either side of the school. A further 28 

indented parallel bays can be accessed roadside. 
 

For safety reasons I allocated the car park at the front of the 

school on Thundelarra Drive as a ôStaff Onlyõ car park. A  

number of families cross in the ôwalk areaõ of the car park at 

the start and finish of school.   
 

Additionally, we have had four staff cars accidently damaged 

by people in a hurry when using the staff car parking area and 

one incident where a car smashed in to our front fencing at 

home time.  
 

With good reason, I respectfully ask that parents not use this 

car park at all, unless they have a child with a disability  

requiring close parking. 
 

PETA LAWRENCE 

PRINCIPAL 

 

2017 IMPORTANT DATES 

 

TERM 2 

 

Assembly Dates 

2 June 

16 June 

30 June 

Playgroup  

Every Friday 

8.40ñ10.30 

Gymbus 

26 Aprilñ31 May 

Afterschool Soccer Program (Year 4-6) 

Tuesdayõsñ3.30-4.30pm 

Winter Sport Round Robin 

24 May 

7 June 

Constable Care Incursion 

23 May 

Dental Screening 

1 June 

Year 5 Orientation Day CBC 

2 June 

Winter Carnival 

21 June 

Spelling Bee 

22 June 

Piney Lakes Excursion 

26 Juneñ29 June 

Last Day for Students 

30 June 2017 

ADMINISTRATION OPENING HOURS 

8.00AMñ3.30PM 
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